LIVING ORTHODOXY
“The challenges of proper worship and belief
in a world in which anything goes”
Dr. Eve Tibbs

St Basil Greek Orthodox Church presents
A Lenten Retreat

When: Saturday, March 30th

Time: Registration, 8:30 am; begins at 9:15 - 3:00pm
Place: St.Basil Hall, 920 W. March Lane, Stockton
Lenten Breakfast and lunch provided

RSVP to Office 209-478-7564
MORNING AFTERNOON
“The Church: A Forest and a Single Tree" “Great Lent: A New Hope™
One Body. One Eucharist. One Faith. The Annunciation: “May the Force Be
‘Why do we worship the way we do? with You"

e The Akathist Hymn: The greatest ep




